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Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

As you are aware the soil of our planet is degrading rapidly and causing the quality and quantity of 

food that we are producing to go down. As a result: 

 

 Scientists predict that we would be facing severe food shortage in the coming years, unless 

we act now. 

 For this global movement #SaveSoil movement has been launched, where all citizens of the 

world are coming together and voicing their support to bring strong policies to save soil. 

 We are requesting students to write a letter to the PM, as it’s one of the most effective way to 

reach the policymakers to take effective decisions in this direction. 

 SWS in collaboration with Isha Foundation is joining hands for this noble cause. 

 The students have to write a letter to the PM talking about Saving Soil for the future 

generations. 

 You may download the attached template and submit to Class teacher  

The topic will be discussed in the class and a video will be shown on the topic of Save Soil. 

The students can take any sheet of A4 size or use the template provided for the letter writing. 

Video on Save Soil : https://youtu.be/Ib7_4YYEkCY 

 

 
Expecting a great response from all our students for this noble cause 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 

https://youtu.be/Ib7_4YYEkCY

